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Dr Joe Phaahla 
Minister of Health 
minister@health.gov.za  
 
Dear Minister Phaahla, 

 
NATIONAL HEALTH INSURANCE 

 
The Society of Radiographers of South Africa (SORSA) is a non-profit professional 
association representing radiographers (Diagnostic, Nuclear Medicine, Radiation Therapy and 
Ultrasound)  practicing in the private and government sector. 
 
SORSA supports the national health insurance (NHI) in principle. We would like to be kept informed 
of the NHI developments and be allowed to give input in the interests of our members, the 
radiography profession and the public. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Dr Riaan van de Venter 
SORSA President 
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